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              Mounts News 

Congratulations to Ayden Davis , a freshman bowler, who 

rolled a perfect game (300) against Wyomissing!  Aydin’s 805 

series and Honor Match led the Mounts to a 3-0 win! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ebrianna Perrotto won First Prize in the YWCA’s Week With-
out Violence Poster Contest. Congratulations to this very talent-
ed senior!! 

 

 

November and December have been very busy for our 
staff and students, and everyone is looking forward to 
the holiday season and a nice break. I am happy to 
share the following news and some of our student ac-
complishments with you: 

Congratulations to all of the students who successfully 
auditioned and will be part of the cast or ensemble in 
our upcoming musical production of Sister Act– look 
for announcements of ticket sales for the performances 
which will be held at MPPC on March 13-15.  

Around the Thanksgiving Day holiday, the students in 
Mrs. Peck’s Honors Global Studies class asked her if 
they could do something kind and meaningful for a 
family in need. These thoughtful students brought in all 
of the items for a complete turkey dinner and donated it 
to one of our Antietam families. Antietam Pride! 

Antietam German students had a night of fun at the 
second annual Winterfest in conjunction with other 
German programs. This year, we hosted students from 
Exeter HS and Muhlenberg HS for games and food. 
We hope to make this an annual event! 

The Student Council  members had a wonderfully 
rewarding day at The Salvation Army Holiday Site. Our 
students make an annual trip to assist with wrapping 
and labeling toys for delivery during this holiday season.  

Our Y-Teens members had the opportunity to read to 
students at MPPC and MPEC prior to Thanksgiving. 
The girls also went to Bethany Children’s Home to help 
with gift wrapping and brought in food items to donate 
to those in need. 

                UPCOMING EVENTS 

December 20-January 1– School closed for winter 

break, school resumes January 2nd 

January 7– Guidance evening hours 5:30-7:30PM (this 

is a correction to the date on the school calendar) 

January 14-15– Midterms– students will report only for 

their exams; more information to follow 

January 20– Holiday– No School 

January 29– Parent-Teacher Conferences 5:00-7:00PM 

We will send out information about signing up for 

conferences– please hold the date! 

On behalf  of  the staff  and administra-

tion, we wish you Happy Holidays! 

 




